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SIUE bULLEtiN
To th e  Faculty a n d  Statt of Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 23, No. 7 
April 15, 1992

MEMO TO: Faculty and Staff

FROM: Earl Lazerson

SUBJECT: FY 92 Salary increases

The second half of the salary equity studies for faculty, open range civil service and 
unrepresented administrative and professional staff employees will be implemented on 
May 1,1992. Additionally, a 1 percent general salary increase will be effected for 
faculty, open range and unrepresented civil service, and unrepresented administrative and 
professional staff appointees in accordance with approved FY 92 salary increase plans.
The general salary increase will be applied to your June 30, 1991, salary base and 
included in your first regularly scheduled paycheck after May 1. Increases for employees 
represented for the puipose of collective bargaining will be subject to negotiations or 
provisions related to prevaihng wage laws.

Questions concerning the implementation of the equity studies and the general 
salary increase may be directed to the office of University Personnel Services.
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